
 

 

 

  

Dear Parents 

It’s hard to believe we are going into the last couple of weeks of the year!  

VIRTUE ASSEMBLY THIS WEDNESDAY! 

Sorry for the short notice. We are doing the assembly this Wednesday, December 11th at 11:15 

for the virtue of charity. You are welcome to come out and join us! 

SECRET SANTAS  

During the last week of classes, we usually do SECRET SANTAS in our class. The maximum total 

amount for spending on this is $20/25. They will find out who their secret Santa person is on 

Friday and have the weekend to prepare for Monday. 

MONDAY TO THURSDAY - Provide a small gift each day - Students will be trying to find a way 

to sneak a small gift addressed to a classmate from their ‘Secret Santa’. These gifts would be 

roughly $10 in total (e.g., a candy cane, small chocolate, candy, eraser, pencil, small dollar 

store toy etc.).  

FRIDAY - Provide a larger gift - students should provide a slightly larger gift, something in the 

$10-15 range. They will open the last gift on Friday after they try to guess who their Secret 

Santa is.  

If your child will not be here for the last day, Friday, December 20th, they can bring in the final 

gift earlier and we will make sure the classmate gets his/her gift. 

If you know you will be away or do not want your child to participate in it, please let me know. 

You can email me at kobrien@cispg.ca 

Sincerely,  

Kate O’Brien 
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    Ms. O’Brien 
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